
2nd Meeting of the Regional Research Platform on Infectious Diseases of Public Health 

Importance in the WHO South-East Asia Region 3-4 December 2019 

This is the second meeting of the Regional Research Platform on infectious diseases of public health 

importance in the WHO South East Asia Region (SEAR), organized by ICMR and WHO-SEARO. The 

purpose of the meeting is to leverage the existing capacities of SEAR countries to work on infectious 

diseases which are of priority to this region, focussing mainly on dengue.  

The 2 day meeting (3
rd

 – 4
th

 December, 2019) is being attended by WHO SEARO representative, Co-

chairs (DG, ICMR, India and DG, DGHS, Bangladesh), representatives of 10 countries of SEAR, and 

various national and international experts on dengue.  


